
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Year 4 Residential 1st – 3rd July 2024 

We are very pleased to announce that we have organised an exciting Year 4 residential visit to 

Woodrow High House from Monday 1st July to Wednesday 3rd July 2024. This is an amazing 

opportunity for your child to develop many valuable skills as well as giving them a memorable 

experience! 

The centre is run by London Youth and provides a variety of outdoor adventure activities with many 

schools and youth groups using it for residential visits. Woodrow High House is a stunning 17th 

century manor house set in 26 acres of private gardens and grounds in Amersham, offering 

outstanding opportunities for outdoor learning. During the visit the children will have the 

opportunity to participate in a variety of activities including pioneering, high ropes, low ropes, 

archery, bushcraft, campfire making and team building exercises with fully qualified staff. 

The cost of the three day visit will be £260 per child and will cover coach travel to and from 

Woodrow High House, the cost of all activities, equipment hire, breakfast, lunch and dinner. To 

confirm your child’s place a non-refundable deposit of £43.00 will need to be paid on MCAS by 

Thursday 30th November followed by 4 instalments of £54.25 paid on 31st December, 31st January, 

29th February and 28th March. This payment item will be open MCAS from Thursday 9th November. 

In order for us to give you more information regarding this visit and the benefits the children will 

gain from taking part in it will be inviting you to an information evening on Thursday 9th November 

at 5.30pm. We look forward to seeing you at the meeting and giving you more information on what 

promises to be a great residential visit.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Wilson  

Lower Key Stage 2 Lead  

 
 


